
 

         

Happy New Year! We hope you all had a lovely Christmas and a well deserved 
rest. We have had a calm and great start to the new year and are excited for what 
is to come in 2025! We have a lot coming up this term which we are really excited 

for you to hear about. 
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We would like to say how 
proud we are of all the 

students for their behaviour 
and cooperation with the 

current weather conditions. 
They have coped really well! 

 

 

Dates 
 

Next week we are going to be 
learning about, and celebrating, 

Lohri festival!  

 
 

A big thank you to everyone for 
following the new school 

procedures that have been put 
in place for the mornings. This 

has proven to make the school a 
safer environment.  

 

 


